TOWN OF DURHAM
Planning Department

8 Newmarket Road RECEIVED
Durham, NH 03824-2898 Town of Durham
Phone (603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us JUN -9 2029

Planning, Assessing
Minor Site Plan Application #hd Zoning
Proposed Project

Property address/location:
/ ngn ey ns 67L -

Tax map #: __Z/ Lot#('s): _4-0 ;
Project description: ,~, ;,,54Lﬂac7" @ 245 sp pn%m/,wml svface  For

p”ll-”* ‘C“/ LIMES stfﬂﬂfé bé‘ U/(-Ilﬁbu /!"?f ICC‘f C)fJTJrf’.:sd/ ch’L’#JJ’A .

Property Owner

Name (include name of individual): ;&ﬂ)g 5,—/«/,&.."15%«@ e~ Themar Clihs 4 s 1
Mailing address: /2 Jo,, £ ns Cohm '
Telephone #: Lo3-397— F9(y Email._C ) eisnes @ Cmpnstones

Applicant/Developer (if different from property owner)

Name (include name of individual): Paffa re porn “Teeprati.qgancn, Bam ve [lestscrmnt
Mailing address: (2T enlens C+ Dorllan NH (sarfe i)

Telephone #: (17~ 982 ~4345 Email: pa:f rassam<E @)»7 natl o o

Other Professional/Designer/Agent
Provide name(s) and contact information: _ P
5{,_,5‘ Df—g,g,«; - Provipe /&ue,/, clopably Surface “’/"‘:‘/""f B

A

Submission of Application

This application must be signed by the property owner. | hereby submit this Minor Site Plan
application to the Town of Durham and attest to the best of my knowledge that all of the
information on this application form and in the accompanying application materials and
documentation is true and accurate. | understand that the review and processing_of minor
site applications is conducted in accordance with Article VII. Minor Site Committee of the
Durham Site Plan Requlations.

7 7
Signature of property owner: / /’/ '7 /é@mﬁf-‘d/ gl /Zsza&mﬂ/ Di1)s; _g-,y-/

Date: é{/:;:’/Zaw




6/9/2020

To: Durham Planning Board
From: Slania Enterprises Inc
Re: Bamee Patio

Board,

Please accept this as our letter of intent to request a minor site plan process. The project proposed is
to allow Bamee Restaurant an area for outdoor dining. The area has been used in the past with a
“picnic” table which was able to accommodate the irregular terrain. The proposed use would be for
small tables and chairs, properly spaced. The lawn proves difficult to provide a level area for the tables
and chairs. The lawn is also difficult to “clean” when spills/foodstuff lands on it. Additionally, the
proposed railing will provide for a safe area for diners.

We believe the project meets the minor site plan process. This position is supported by the Town
Planner.

Regards
Pattaraporn Teepratiganon, owner
Bamee Restaurant

Slania Enterprises, Inc.
ristie, president




i ﬂmmw_ﬁ S£. 1 ®¥§mﬁuh

ﬁm e el b

|
Powi f

,_;i«.}_j /S, s \ \.\\ // |

Tl

L \ " Ww n—
AT,
n m\mw&\\? s

e

Rost MoowT snToF

\

Za @%@mﬁ@ Consrads mﬁ,@



5 = -

_w

! |

i

¢

i

i

li _.,

# g ; m.i.,.
M \V ,___m ....\‘,

..\ i
| b ‘
(S

w “Qb e -

!

nf@ @ ?a_

i
A

\mm\._? e,.f, %_r .\..Twh.w

et g

\aa ﬁx;ﬁﬂ}‘m\mhﬁ

.%\.\\a.\ Bl FTE

a.n__:_: o

Tt

& i P
Aé ST EUME

«HW%,.\M A\ﬂks.. §

e




